
63. Report of the Conference Financial Committee 
 

 
The Conference Financial Committee (CFC) is charged under SO 136A to bring any relevant 
matters to the attention of the Conference.  
 
It notes that the Conference report 24 ‘Connexional Central Services Budget 2017/18 – 
District Allocations’ provides two options, depending on the outcome of the proposal by the 
Connexional Allowances Committee (CAC). The adoption of NoM 2017/101 by the 
Conference directs the CAC to work with the Connexional Treasurers to identify the source 
of grants beyond 2018.  The CFC does not believe it appropriate to pre-judge the outcome 
of this work, so recommends it would be prudent that the Conference should be asked to 
adopt Option A of the District Allocations, which include the continuing collection of the 
Computer Levy in 2017/18. 
 
 
 
***RESOLUTION 
 
63/1.   The Conference received the Report. 

 
 


